
 
 
  

   Removal of UNII Codes from FCC Monographs  

  

Type of Posting: General Announcement
Posting Date:     02–Mar–2020

This is a general announcement to let users know that USP will no longer display UNII Codes in the 
FCC publication (print and online).  The suppression of UNII codes will be effective March 2, 2020,
which coincides with the publication of FCC 12.  UNII codes will remain searchable in the FCC online
product and will display the related monographs in the search results; however, this is a system
artifact and UNII codes are not considered to be associated with any FCC monographs.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Kristie Laurvick, Senior Manager, Food
Standards (301-816-8356 or kxb@usp.org).
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